
 

 

A MESSAGE FROM BUFFALO & ERIE COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY DIRECTOR MARY JEAN JAKUBOWSKI  

 

May 29, 2020  

Dear Buffalo & Erie County Public Library patron and supporter:  

I hope this finds you and your family well.   

We have missed you and I am so very happy to share the following: 

Beginning Monday, June 1, several libraries in the Buffalo & Erie County Public Library System will be 
offering pickup services:  curbside, walk-up or drive-through services.  With your library card, you will be 
able to call a library offering pickup services to reserve and pick up books, DVDs, CDs and audiobooks – 
most anything your library has for borrowing! 

Click here to see which libraries are offering pickup services: http://buffalolib.libcal.com/. 

If you ordered materials before libraries closed, you should call the library (if it is one of the locations offering 
pickup services) to confirm it is available and make arrangements for a pick up.  

You can also return library materials at any one of our open drop boxes.  Find out where at:  
https://tinyurl.com/y7dh7zke. 
 
If you have any questions, please call 716-858-8900 Monday – Friday from 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. or email the 
library at askus@buffalolib.org . 

We are excited to see you and thank you for your patience.  We are preparing to reopen under Governor 
Cuomo’s New York Forward Plan and look forward to doing so, soon!  Please watch for our announcement.   

Stay healthy everyone!  
Sincerely, 

Mary Jean 

Mary Jean Jakubowski 
Library System Director 
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